
 

Process for the MPM students who participate in the GSPM-Network videoconferences to 
obtain the two extra grade points. 

 

In order to promote an active participation of the MPM students in the extension and updating 

activities offered by GSPM, through its GSPM-Network community, two extra points can be 

granted to each student who attends the webinar, in the current course he/she is enrolled at the 

moment of the webinar. 

To enjoy this benefit, the student must take into account that: 

1. GSPM will publish the invitation to each GSPM-Network activity in the general news forum 

of the Learning Management System (virtual campus). 

2. He/She will need to register as a participant in the days prior to the date of the activity. To 

do this, he/she must enter the link provided in the invitation and complete the form with 

his/her full name and cohort number (example:  MPM06).  

3. Once registered, he/she will receive a confirmation email with a link for direct access to 

the activity. This access will be enabled only on the day and time indicated in the 

invitation.  

4. He/She must participate in the activity, at the date and time as stated in the invitation. 

5. After the activity, it will be necessary to write a comment, between 6 and 8 lines, about 

the subject of the videoconference. This comment should be published in the Social Forum 

of the course in which he/she is enrolled at that time. The deadline to share the comment 

in this section of the course will be the same day of the videoconference, at 11:59 p.m. (CR 

time, GMT-6) at the latest.  

6. The facilitator of the course will have five working days to grant the two points to those 

who fully complied with this procedure. 

We would also appreciate if you kindly complete the feedback survey at the end of the GSPM-

Network activity, which has the purpose of evaluating the quality of these activities and to 

contribute with their improvement. 


